
You are cordially invited to attend ground breaking ceremonies for tne 
South Shiprock Housing Development at 10:00 A.M., Wednesday, June 23, at the 

construction site.

Participants in the ceremony will include Chairman Peter McDonald o f  the 
Navajo Tribe; Richard VanDusen, Undersecretary o f  the Department o f  Housing 
and Urban Development, Washington, D.C.; and officials o f  various other 
sponsoring organizations.

The project is a development o f  the Shiprock Non-profit Housing and 
Community Development Corporation in cooperation with the Navajo Tribe 
and the Federal Housing Administration. Supporting entities include the Bureau 
o f  Indian Affairs, the Public Health Service, the Economic Development Adminis­
tration, and Fairchild Camera and Instrument Corporation.

We sincerely hope the Shiprock Project will provide a blueprint for future 
housing developments on this and other reservations, and that consequently you 
will want to attend this important ground breaking.

Sincerely,

Terry R. McCollister, 
Executive Director


